
November 2017

Given the current state of flux in the U.S. healthcare system, we understand you may be feeling uncertain about 
the future of your medical care. 

Rest assured, AVMA LIFE is keeping abreast of new developments within the industry, and we are prepared to 
adjust our programs and products if needed.

The focus of AVMA LIFE has been, and always will be, meeting the health and wellbeing needs of you and your 
loved ones. As new developments become available, we’ll be sure to keep you posted.

While we can’t predict or control the future, we can give you peace of mind that no matter what happens within 
the healthcare industry, we’ll help ensure you’re protected. 

Sincerely,

Libby Wallace
AVMA LIFE Trust, CEO
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